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Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are still being accepted.  
If you are planning to attend, please bring in your payment. 

 

Sign-ups for Homework Habitat must be made before 2:00 the day you plan to attend. 

 
The Builders Club will be meeting TODAY and next Wednesday, Jan. 18th, in N-8. We will be making 

Valentines for the Assisted Living residents. 
 

The next meeting of youth Canteen will be on Tuesday January 24th in N-8, we will be making 
posters for the upcoming dance and signing up to work the concession stand.  
 
There will be a meeting for all current 8th grade S.T.Y.L.E. members after school next 

Wednesday, January 18th in the VMR. Any questions please see Mrs. Bleam. 
 

For those 7
th

 grade students attending the movie trip on Friday – you DO NOT need to bring a bagged 

lunch that day.  You will be able to purchase lunch in the cafeteria when you return if you would like to. 

 

  


